
February 2024 

PARENT  

NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Message 
 

Meadow Lane Families, 

  

            February is a busy month at Meadow 
Lane.  We have many after school opportunities 
including tutoring, enrichment, music and gar-
dening clubs. In addition, students are getting 
ready for their second trimester assessments in 
reading, math and writing.   
 

          Thank you all for your patience and under-
standing as we have transitioned into our new 
facility.  Our students are really enjoying the new 
cafeteria and gym every day and we look forward 
to holding future events for students and families 
in the new gymnasium soon.  You may have no-
ticed that there is still some construction behind 
the new gym.  This will be the site for a new 
shade structure. We are excited for this area to be 
developed into useable outdoor space for stu-
dents. 
 

           As always, if you have any questions or con-
cerns please contact the school office at (530) 
378-7030 to make an appointment.  

 

Kindly, 

 

Karen Maki 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

School Information 
 

Begins at 8:00 am, Campus opens at 7:30 am  

Dismissal: TK/K at 1:45 pm, Minimum at 12:45 pm 

Dismissal: 1st-5th at 2:00 pm, Minimum at 1:00 pm 
 

School Holidays & Breaks 
 

2/19-23        February Break 

3/29-4/5             Spring Break 

5/27              Memorial Day Holiday 

6/6            Last Day of School   
 

Please Arrive on Time to School 

If your student arrives after 8:00 am, please have 

them check in at the office for a pass to class. The 

office is able to then mark them present and  avoids 

autodialer calls stating your student is  absent.  

Thank you for your cooperation, it is  important to 

have accurate attendance for student safety.  If 

your child is going to be absent please call the 

school office at (530) 378-7030.   

2/1-9      Booster Valentine Gram Sale 

2/6          Parent Booster Meeting 6:00pm 

2/9         Coffee with The Principal 8:00 am 

2/9    Deadline to order Valentine Grams 

2/14     Valentine’s Day 

2/19-23    February Break -NO SCHOOL 

2/29       Leap Day 

3/4-8        Dr. Seuss Dress Up Week 



FEBUARY SCHOOL NEWS 
Monthly Character Trait 

This month’s trait is “KINDNESS”.   This month 

we are challenging students to Be Kind even 

when it’s hard.  We have an opportunity to teach 

kindness by example; most children learn new 

behaviors by copying those around them.  See 

more information on the attached Family News-

letter from Capturing Kids Hearts. The 3 steps 

include activities to help families affirm and em-

power each other, focus on intentional kindness 

and write a love letter to themselves.. We encour-

age you as a family to create  and  

accomplish a list of  25 random 

acts of kindness and share how 

each of you felt doing so. 
 

Valentine Grams for Sale 

The Parent Booster Club is selling 

Valentine Grams .   You may choose 

a Candy & Treat Bouquet Gram $3 

each or a Smencil Gram $1 each.  

Send your child a surprise or have your child 

send one to a friend, a sibling, or  their teacher.  

Please see the included flyer for more infor-

mation.  Watch our Facebook page and theirs for 

a sneak peak. Deadline to order is Friday, Febru-

ary 9th.  Please return orders and payment to the 

school office. Please make checks payable to  

Meadow Lane Booster Club or pay with exact 

cash amount.  Thank you 

 

Coffee with The  Principal 

Coffee with the Principal  was moved to Friday, 

February  9th at 8:00 am. Please join 

Mrs. Maki in our new foyer for coffee 

and donuts.  She always looks forward 

to the conversation during this event.  

She especially loves seeing new faces.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events in March 

• Cascade’s TK/Kindergarten Round Up is 

scheduled for March 20th.  Please mark your 

calendar to attend this fun event if you have a 

child who will be ready to start school this 

Fall.  Please see included flyers for more in-

formation. 

• Spring Pictures will be taken by Lifetouch on 

March 14th. Please watch for  picture packets 

to be sent  home about 2 weeks  before. 

• Meadow Lane State Preschool will begin tak-

ing pre-registration in April, more infor-

mation to follow.  

 

Join the Parent Booster Club 

Please mark your calendar. They meet the first 

Tuesday of every month at 6:00 pm in room #4.  

This month they are prepping for the March St. 

Patrick’s Day Scavenger Hunt. It  is always a big 

hit and loved by our students! Come to the meet-

ing and see what it’s all about.  Share your ideas 

and talents while having a positive impact on 

Meadow Lane.  

 

Lost & Found 

We have so many items that have been left at 

school, the Lost and Found is overflowing.  It has 

been relocated to the gym entrance that students 

use for breakfast and lunch. Remind them to stop 

and look for their items. Parents we encourage 

you  to please stop by and look for  your students’ 

lost clothing items.  Any items remaining in the 

Lost & Found will be donated on  Friday, Febru-

ary 16th. 
 

 



FEBRUARY  SCHOOL NEWS     
Grand Opening was a Success! 

Our Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony was held 

on January 12th.  Parents, staff, past and present, communi-

ty members and honored guests came to tour the new 

building and celebrate with us.  The amazing Asphalt Cow-

boys volunteered their time to cook pancakes and sausage 

for breakfast.   Everyone enjoyed the delicious pancake 

breakfast and our new cafeteria was full. Our cafeteria staff 

was busy serving breakfast right up to the ribbon cutting 

ceremony.   
 

Cascade Superintendent, Mr. Provence welcomed the 

crowd and spoke of educating our children and         

providing them with the best facilities to learn and be suc-

cessful.  As he looked at our students he said these children 

are our future.  He emphasized that “Literacy” is an im-

portant right for any human being  and our new facility 

will support Cascade’s effort  to teach children well into 

the 22nd Century.  Mr. Provence highlighted that  Meadow 

Lane Elementary School was originally built in 1952 on 11 

acres of land purchased for $11,000, it cost a total of  

$380,000 to build.  He joked that this building cost a little 

bit more than that. 
 

Mr. Provence closed by stating how grateful he was to our 

community and taxpayers for passing the bond that pro-

vided funds to build our new building.  Finally, Mr. Pro-

vence tried to cut the ribbon as excitement built in the 

crowd and our students  let out a resounding roar when he 

successfully cut the ribbon.  He proceeded to throw his fist 

high in the air  to  celebrate. 
 

  

January’s 

RESPECT 
Character Award Recipients 

Knytin Mcamis 

Landen Sanchez 

Loyal Barrie 

McKynzie Burkievicz 

Melodi Gingell 

Myla Wurch 

Nick Totherow 

Nolan Robinson 

Remington Pimlott 

Ronnie Celano 

Scarlett Wallace 

Sophia Papstein  

Stirling R. Greenman 

Sukhleen Kaur 

Tarandeep Singh 

Tatum Kenyon 

Victoria Hartig 

Will Stevens 

 

 

 

Alynah Smith 

Alyssa Higgins 

Amarii Hernandez 

Ariana Saelee 

Aurora Mall 

Ava Crowell  

Avenlee Brown 

Cayson Ferguson 

Cody Saelee 

Connor Duckett 

Declan Dornbusch 

Edison Webster  

Emma Calhoun 

Emma Crowell 

Estefany Pena-Bugarin 

Freya Norderum 

Isaac Jump 

Jarrod Delgado 

Jonathan Posada 

Jordan Eiffert 

Kai Yang 

Keegan Zuckswert 

 

Landen Sanchez 

Congratulations to the students listed below 

who were chosen to receive the January  

Character Award by their teachers. 









 











More Valentine 

Gram Order Forms  

are available  

in the office 


